Northfield Energy Committee

November 5, 2019

Present: NEC Members - Jane Pekol, Denise MacMartin, Gail Hall, Sarah Wolfe, Ted

Fisher

Public participation: Jason Endres from NCDN

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chair Jane Pekol.

Minutes from the October 15, 2019 meeting were approved

The Hitching Post: The launch is scheduled for Saturday, November 16. More details will be shared by email, FPF, and our FB page.

Kiosk Update: Gail gave an update on the kiosk plans. She has started outreach to various groups and businesses for input and support, including possible funding. Work with Norwich has continued, and there are now 4 potential sites to consider. The group reviewed the pros and cons of each and reached a consensus on the top two choices. Gail will be presenting an update to the Select Board at their next meeting.

Survey: Nineteen surveys have been completed so far. Sarah and Ted will continue to promote the survey until the November 30 deadline.

VECAN Conference: This conference on Saturday, December 7, will be held at Lake Morey Resort again this year. Members who plan to attend should register soon. We will figure out carpooling closer to the event.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40.

Respectfully submitted, Denise MacMartin NEC Secretary